
From: Historic District Commission (Staff)
To: "Edward Kelsey"; Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Jose Garcia
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Request for Approval of New Fencing - 506 Parkview Drive
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:48:00 AM

Good Morning Kelsey, Jose,
 
Thank you for this submission to the Historic District Commission. Staff will review the materials and
notes in the email below, and get back to you shortly with any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Ben Buckley
 

From: Edward Kelsey <ed@hbs.la> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 5:53 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov>
Cc: Jose Garcia <jose@hbs.la>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Approval of New Fencing - 506 Parkview Drive
 
Hello- As the owners of 506 Parkview Drive in the Joseph Berry Subdivision we are submitting an application for approval of new fencing around the property. There is no existing fencing and the property is wide open to anyone to walk in at
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Hello-
 
As the owners of 506 Parkview Drive in the Joseph Berry Subdivision we are submitting an 
application for approval of new fencing around the property. There is no existing fencing 
and the property is wide open to anyone to walk in at any time of the day or night.  As we 
continue to invest hundreds of thousands of dollars in the renovation and restoration of this 
landmark house we have a strong need for more security.
 
We have selected a style of steel/wrought iron fencing that should be very compatible with 
the historic guidelines.  The main thing we are concerned about is that we really want the 5-
6 ft high fencing to continue to the front of the property near the sidewalk.  That is already 
the case with more than 50% of the properties along this block, including a new 8 foot high 
steel fence just installed along the sidewalk at the end of the block by the Great Lakes 
Water Authority outside their historic structure.
 
Please review the attached application and let us know the next steps.
 
Regards
 
Edward Kelsey and Jose Garcia
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